
Armelle Sigaud
Rockland
LD 859

Dear Committee Clerk,
Please pass along this message to the members of the Committee:
Please vote NO on LD859. 
Rank choice voting would be bad for Maine.
One person, one vote is the way to go.
LD859 is just one more attempt to complicate elections and to increase bureaucracy in
more levels of government.
Again, please vote NO on LD859.
Armelle Sigaud,
Rockland, Maine


